THE SENATE
STATE OF NEW YORK
ALBANY

MANFRED OHRENSTEIN
MINORITY LEADER

PERSONAL AND UNOFFICIAL

October 21, 1994

The Honorable Donald M. Blinken and Mrs. Blinken
American Ambassador

American Embassy in Budapest

Unit 1320

APO AE09213-1320

Dear Don & Vera:

Lynn and I are now safely back in New York, and we wanted
to thank you for your extraordinary hospitality during our visit
to Budapest. It was a special evening in many ways and was the
highlight of our trip.

Please allow Lynn and I to return your hospitality when
you are next in New York. I also want to conduct you on a tour of
my new law office which I told you was the former executive office
of the New York Central Railroad. I think you will get a great
kick out of it. Perhaps afterward we can enjoy dinner at the Cafe
des Artistes and visit your friend and my neighbor, George Lang.

Please let me know when you will be visiting.

With warmest personal regards.

Sincerely,

Manfred Ohrenstein



